
 

Less than two weeks remaining until the big concert here at 

St. Peter’s. Get you tickets today and don’t be disappointed! 

Tickets available at the Church Office 

 
 

 

 

Worship Service Today 

8:30 AM and 10:30 AM 

ON DUTY  

Today: 

November 12, 2017 

Next Sunday: 

      November19, 2017 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

S. Morgan 
S. Parsons 
 

 

G. Morgan 
K. Morgan 
G. Coates 
G. Taylor 

D. Morgan 
A LeMoine 

D. Pretty, 
 N. Andrews 
G. Halley 
M. Anthony 
C. Button 

Eucharist 

Assistant 
Keith Pack 

Kelly Scott 
Amy Anthony 

Dennis Morgan 

Servers’ 

Guild:  
 

Darcy Scott   

Altar Guild Barbara E, Carmel H, Karen W, 

Betty M, Elaine M. 

Margaret M, Joan L, Brenda L, 

Joyce D 

 
Invitation from Reverend Emeline. 

The Reverend Emeline Coffin-Strickland wishes to extend an invitation to all  
members of St. Peter’s to attend her ordination to the Sacred Order of the Priesthood 
on November 30th at 7:00 pm  at All Saints Anglican Church, Pouch Cove. Reception 
to follow. 
 

Art Exhibition and Sale 
Artist: Madeline Byrne 

 
St. Edward’s Parish Hall, Kelligrew, Sunday, November 26th from 2 – 4:30 pm. 
Proceeds from the sale of work will be donated to the CBS Food Bank. You are 
invited to come and bring your friends and, through art, feast your eyes on different 
seasons of nature. Cash or cheque only please.  
 
 

Office Closed Monday, November 13 
Please note the Church Office will be closed on November 13th in observance of 
Remembrance Day. 

 
 

 



Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support. 

Are you experiencing grief due to the death of your spouse? Please join us on 
Tuesday nights, 7:00–8:30 pm at St. Pieter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 
an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 
support to each other, and share information that may help during the grieving 
process. This support group is ‘drop in’ and supported by Grief and Bereavement 
Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 
 

Holy Baptism 
The next baptism service will be at 10:30 on November 26th. Anyone desiring to 
have a child baptised at that service should contact the church office as soon as 
possible. 

MSC Moose Sausage and Bean Supper 

 

Held only once a year, the Men’s Service Club Moose sausage and bean 
supper is back.  These skillfully crafted moose sausages and homemade 
baked beans will be available on Saturday, November 18

th
 @ 6:00 pm 

(5:00 pm for take away). Apple pie and ice cream for dessert and card 
game to follow. Tickets $15 each and on sale now. Call Bob at 834-3883, 
or Ray at 744-2951. 

 

St. Peter’s Fellowship Band 
Sunday, November 19, 7:00 PM 

 

 

This fine crowd of gospel singers, St. Peter’s Fellowship Band will be 
performing in the Parish Hall on Sunday, November 19

th
 at 7:00 pm. 

Come along and tempt you musical inner self with some of the finest 
gospel music since George Beverly Shea. Lunch to follow and free will 
offering accepted. SEE YA THERE!! 

Cloudberries Community Choir 
 

 
 
The Cloudberries Community Choir will be performing their Annual Christmas 
Concert on Monday, November 27th at 7:00 PM at Sts. Peter and Paul Church, Hr. 
Main. Tickets are just $10.00 Adult and $5. 00 for Children 12 and under. Tickets 
are available by calling Carol at 834-4880 or Doreen at 229-6274 or at the door. 

  .  

Please note, there will no Youth Choir practice on November 9th and 16th as Andrea 
will be away. Also, there will be no Senior Choir practice on November 16 as Andrea 
will be away. We thank Greg Warford for leading practice on November 9th for the 
Senior Choir.  

Thank you to the Fall Fair Organizers 

We send our most sincere thanks to ALL persons who donated their time, talent and 
treasure to our fall fair held last Saturday, November 4th. It was a great success with 
almost $6,800 being realized.  

Home Again looking for New Home 

Home Again needs a new home. The donated warehouse space we have been 
operating out off is no longer available to us. Home Again cannot operate without a 
warehouse in which to store furniture. While we have secured a temporary space to 
store furniture during this crunch time, we are looking for something longer-term and 
we need your assistance! Please contact Amy Tulk at 330-7070 or 
amytulk@homeagainfb.com if you can offer any assistance in this matter. Thank you! 

Next  Vestry Meeting 

There will be a vestry meeting this Wednesday, November 15 @ 7:00 PM in the 
Parish Hall. All members are encouraged to attend. 
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